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Margaret Elementary School


October 17, 2016








“


Quotable quotes…


“What we learn becomes a part of who we are.”


Kathy Jeffords








3rd Grade News





         























Reminders-


We need candy donations for our fall festival booths. You may start sending in candy to your child’s teacher. Please email your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 





Please sign up for a time slot to help out with our class booth at the Fall Festival.


http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4ea9ab2ca1f58-fall 





Please check your child’s conduct sheet every night and initial. 





Yearbooks are on sale now for $30. After December 15th, the price will increase to $40. 








We want as many families as possible to join PTO this year! Membership is only $10 per family for the year. Our PTO does amazing things for our school and classrooms, so please consider joining. All students whose parents join PTO this year will have a dance party on November 10th! Please let your child’s teacher know if you would like a membership form for PTO! 
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Dates to remember…





October


17th- Boo Grams go on Sale


20th – Family Reading Night- Read S’mores books


24th-28th - Red Ribbon Week


28th – Fall Festival





November


10th- Choir Performance


11th- Veteran’s Day (no school)


18th- Thanksgiving Lunch


21st-25th Thanksgiving Break (no school)





 








   


























My Contact information:





mckinley.martin@sccboe.org


http://mrsmartinsclass113.weebly.com/


205-629-5034

















Test Schedule





Phonics – er and or sounds 


                Test Thurs. 10/20





Reading – Point of View 


      Test Friday. 10/21























       






















































































